
    CLUB DE RECREIO  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

URGENT NOTICE 

Covid-positive Employee Case 

Dear Members, 

We would like to inform Members that we had a staff member falling ill on Tuesday 22 February and has since tested 

positive.  

On Wednesday, he went immediately to hospital for a test and result was positive. Being the toilet attendant, there would not 

have been direct contact with any visitors however all staff will require testing and proven negative before allowed to return 

to work. 

Due to this situation, the Club is now closed for full disinfection and will reopen within the coming two days.  

We would like express our sincere apologies for this short notice and any inconvenience it may cause. We have strict 

controls for staff and visitors entering the Club and will continue to ensure the safety and health of all our patrons.  

Club Management 

Club de Recreio 

24 February 2022 

緊急通告 

員工陽性確診個案 

親愛的會員: 

本會現通知各位會員，我們有一名員工在 2 月 22 日星期二開始出現新冠肺炎

病徵，在本星期三，他立即前往醫院檢查，此後檢測結果呈陽性。 

他的工作崗位為男更衣室當值員，不會與任何訪客直接接觸，由於這種情況，

本會已要求所有員工都需要進行檢測並且證明為陰性才能返回工作崗位，而會

所會關閉進行全面消毒並將在未來兩天內重新開放。 

對於這個突發通知及其可能造成的任何不便，我們深表歉意。我們對進入會所

的員工和訪客均會進行嚴格控制，並將繼續確保所有顧客的安全和健康。 

西洋波會           24-2-2022 


